
May 12, 2020 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation as per Reg 52(2) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Ref: SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/ON/P/2020/41 dated March 23, 2020 
 

This is to inform that the Company will submit the audited result for the financial year ended March 

31, 2020 within the timeline extended by the SEBI vide its circular dated March 23, 2020. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully 

For Avanse Financial Services Ltd 

 

Sd/- 

Rakesh Dhanuka 

Company Secretary 

 

Submitted by Rakesh Dhanuka – 022 6859 9999 


